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As a non-profit organization, 
fundraisers are an integral part of 
Wainwright Gymnastics Club to help 
keep the cost down for operations, 
purchase new equipment and 
continued maintenance. 

Parents of children registered in a 
program are required to do one 
mandatory fundraiser per family per 
session. If you should not fundraise, 
the entire amount required will be 
added to your JackRabbit account.

Tickets can be picked up Mon-Thurs 
5:30-7pm
UPDATE: Due back by February 6th 
during regular class hours as we 
will be closed the following two 
weeks. 

THEMED MONTH

Recreational Gymnastics pictures 
will be January 27-29 week. Once 
pictures are complete, we will hand 
them out after they are printed.  

ABSCENCES 

Is your child sick or are you going to be 
on vacation?

Did you know that you can schedule an 
absence through your Jack Rabbit 
account? Click the three lines on the top 
right of your screen and click absences. 
Submit Absence, the gymnast, and the 
date. You can add the reason as well. This 
will notify our Team of the Absence

AMOUNT OWING

If you have an amount owing on your 
Jackrabbit account. Please make sure 
you submit payment ASAP or have 
contacted us to create a payment plan. If 
you require assistance to help cover your 
fees. We are fortunate to have programs 
such as Kidsport in Wainwright. Visit their 
website to apply today! 
www.kidsportcanada.ca 

PICTURE DAY  FUNDRAISING INFO

If sending gymnast in themed items, please ensure there 
is nothing that can catch on equipment. No makeup.  

JACKRABBIT ACCOUNT TIPS

Winter Month



September 2024FUN TIMES IN THE GYM 

. 

Welcome to a New Year!  From the looks of 
things it is going to be a very busy one!  Our 
compet team took a small break over the 
holidays after celebrating with a fun Christmas 
party in December.  

The Coaches turned the floor in the compet 
gym into a huge game of floor is lava, 
complete with challenges and puzzles to solve.  
Followed by a fun secret santa gift exchange.  
Now we are back and they are working extra 
hard to prepare for their first competition.  
They will be attending Gymnastics Rocks the 
Rockies hosted by Pegasus Gymnastics Club in 
Calgary towards the end of the month.  This is 
a big 4 day meet which will be good 
preparation for some of them as they are 
heading to Florida to compete in February with 
thousands of competitors!  This compet season 
is going to run all the way till June this year 
with a total of 10 different events for the 
compet team.  When you have a chance wish 
them luck for the upcoming competitions.

COMPET CORNER 
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